
RESOLUTION NO. 2017-143
RESOLUTION OF THE NAPA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, STATE OF CALIFORNIA, REQUIRING THE COUNTY RECORDER TO DISCONTINUE THE FEE FOR SOCIAL SECURITY TRUNCATION EFFECTIVE DECEMBER 31, 2017


WHEREAS, the Board of Supervisors adopted a resolution authorizing the County Recorder to establish a social security number truncation program and begin collecting an additional $1.00 (One Dollar) fee on March 1, 2008 on all recorded documents pursuant to Government Code section 27361(d)(1); and 

WHEREAS, Government Code Section 27361(d)(2) states that a county recorder shall not charge the social security truncation fee after December 31, 2017.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Napa County Board of Supervisors that the County Recorder shall discontinue collecting the $1.00 (One Dollar) social security truncation fee effective December 31, 2017 pursuant to Government Code 27361(d)(2). 

THE FOREGOING RESOLUTION WAS DULY AND REGULARLY ADOPTED by the Board of Supervisors of Napa County, State of California, at a regular meeting of the Board held on the 12th day of September, 2017, by the following vote:

     
AYES:
SUPERVISORS  
PEDROZA, GREGORY, DILLON,



WAGENKNECHT and RAMOS

                      
NOES:

SUPERVISORS   
NONE


ABSTAIN:
SUPERVISORS
NONE

       
ABSENT:  
SUPERVISORS   
NONE

NAPA COUNTY, a political subdivision of


the State of California


By:
_________________________________



BELIA RAMOS, Chair of the Board 


of Supervisors

	APPROVED AS TO FORM

Office of County Counsel

By: Susan B. Altman
   Deputy, County Counsel
Date August 29, 2017: 
	APPROVED BY THE NAPA COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Date: September 12, 2017
Processed By: 

Deputy Clerk of the Board
	ATTEST: GLADYS I. COIL

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

By:
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